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From: Lisa Neitzel - Surge Communications
To: Storm, Bill (COMM)
Cc: Lisa at home; Rob at Home
Subject: Duluth Loop Project
Date: Friday, February 4, 2022 7:44:14 PM

Hello,
It was nice talking with you at the public input meeting regarding the Duluth Loop in
Hermantown. If you remember, I was the one that stood up and commented how I was
concerned about both Mogie Lake that my family and I live on and the abundant wildlife that
use the lake, the wetlands and our 38 acres of wooded property. The line will go right behind
my neighbors house, across the street. Another very extreme concern is my daughter’s hearing
sensitivity to high voltage electricity. This frequency gives her bad headaches and other health
issues. We built our dream house here and we don’t plan on ever leaving and our daughter and
son will inherit the home after we have passed on. We are very concerned about the mono-
poles that are going to be going up. We have a possible alternative route, but we would need to
write it out on the map that was given to us or another type of map. When can we give you
that—is there a deadline?

We really don’t want to see the lines go in so close to our home with our daughter, and also so
close to such a wonderful natural habitat. Please let me know where we go from here. We can
get you the map with the alternative route, and we would like to make sure our concerns,
complaint and opposition to this current route are heard. We don’t want to have this project go
through as is and then have to hire a lawyer and fight this after the fact when the environment
and our family is suffering. 

Besides the alternative route map, please let me know what we need to get to you to make sure
our opposition is heard, understood and heeded.
Thanks so much for your help!
Lisa and Rob Neitzel

Surge Communications, Innovations & Online Services
Lisa Neitzel  |  Owner/President
lisa@surgetoday.com  
Twin Ports Location: (218) 409-4075
Twin Cities Location: (612) 367-6567   
www.surgetoday.com
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Instead of the purple 
line running separately 
from the yellow/brown 
line and then jogging 

over to meet it…

…can it meet up 
with the 

yellow/brown line 
here and follow it 
the whole way? See zoomed in view 

on next page.
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Add the green dotted 
line and decommission 

the hatched out 
segments. 
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